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]
MARY ADELINE BRYAN, Guardianship ]
South Carolina ] 10-Oct-1838
York District ]

Know all men by these presents, that we, MARGARET BRYAN, JOHN F. BRYAN and 
ROBERT SHIELDS are holden and firmly bound unto BENJAMIN CHAMBERS, Ordinary of
this district, in the full and just sum of fifteen hundred dollars, money of 
the said State, to be paid to the said Ordinary, or to his successors, or 
Ordinaries of the said District. To which payment well and truly to be made 
and done, hereby bind ourselves, jointly and severaly, our several Heirs, 
Executors and Administrators, in the whole and for the whole, firmly by these 
presents. Sealed with our Seals, and dated the Tenth day of October Anno 
Domini, Eighteen hundred and thirty eight and in the Sixty Third year of 
American Independence. 

The condition of the above obligation is such, that if the above bounded 
MARGARET BRYAN do and shall carefully and handsomely bring up MARY ADELINE 
BRYAN during her minority and non-age, with necessary meat, drink, washing, 
lodging, apparel and learning, according to her degree; and shall during the 
time the said MARGARET BRYAN shall be Guardian and Tutor unto the said MARY 
ADELINE BRYAN, defend her from hurt of body, loss of goods and lands, so far 
as in her power lieth; and such portions as shall fall due unto the said MARY 
ADELINE BRYAN of the goods and chattels of any person whatsoever, according to
the inventory thereof, or by any other ways whatsoever, shall deliver and pay 
unto the said MARY ADELINE BRYAN when she shall come to age to receive the 
same by law. And if it happen that the said MARY ADELINE BRYAN shall die 
before that time, then if the said MARGARET BRYAN due contract and pay the 
portion and other rights of  the said MARY ADELINE BRYAN to whom the law shall
appoint the same to be paid, or who by proximity of blood, ought to have it; 
and shall also render a true and perfect account apon the tuition to her 
granted, when thereunto required; and also save and keep harmless the above 
named Ordinary, and all other Officers and Ministers under him, for or by 
reason of granting the said letters of Guardianship; that then the above 
obligations to be void of none-effect, or else to remain and be in full force 
and virtue. 

Sealed and delivered in the presents of

MARGARET BRYAN
JOHN F. BRYAN
ROBERT SHIELDS
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BMGEN

We claim COPYLEFT on the documents that we publish that are our original work.

COPYLEFT “rules” can be reviewed on the web site:

GNU Free Documentation License

In short, use what you like.  But if you use our stuff, mention us as the 
source.

Brent R. Brian
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